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Notice of Receipt of Petition by Evan Pratt, Water Resources Commissioner, Regarding the Malletts
Creek Churchilll Downs Park 5506.04 Drain Project cc: Jen Lawson, Water Quality Manager

File #: 17-0306, Version: 1

City of Ann Arbor Printed on 4/2/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

